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FOR IMMEDIATE PRESS RELEASE 
01-21-12 

ARMED ROBBERY INVESTIGATION 
On 01-21-12 at 10:55am, Auburn Police responded to Dave’s Other Place, a variety store 

at 539 Washington St. for a reported armed robbery. 

It was reported that a white male, 5’2”-5’8” 130lbs wearing blue jeans, white hooded 
sweatshirt and a sheet covering his face entered the store, brandished a large knife 
demanding money and cigarettes. 

The suspect fled on foot with an undisclosed amount of  cash and cigarettes. No one was 
injured in the robbery. Surveillance footage is not available at this time and the incident 
remains under investigation. 

 
  

Contact Information
Deputy Chief  Jason Moen 333-6650 ext. 2051 
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